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untersucht das politische Denken und die geistesgeschichtliche Entwicklung der
schottischen Unionisten in der Zeit von 1885/1886 bis 1965. Sie bietet eine
analytische Untersuchung der unionistischen Positionen, wobei Bereiche wie
politische Geschichte, Ekklesiologie, Sektierertum, Geschichtsschreibung und
unionistisch-nationalistische Gefuhle untersucht werden. Der Autor
kontextualisiert das unionistische Denken innerhalb der Geschichte Schottlands und
bietet Erkenntnisse, die sowohl auf Archiv- und Primarquellenforschung als auch
auf einem grundlichen historiographischen Hintergrund beruhen. Er untersucht die
Komplexitat des schottischen Unionismus in dieser entscheidenden Phase zwischen
der Spaltung der Liberalen Partei uber die Irish Home Rule bis zur Reorganisation
der Scottish Unionist Party im Jahr 1965. Anhand des unionistischen Diskurses in
dieser Zeit zeigt er die Komplexitat der verfassungsrechtlichen und kulturellen
Beziehungen Schottlands mit dem Rest des Vereinigten Konigreichs auf.
Contemporary Political Ideologies Lyman Tower Sargent 1993
Ideology Studies Michael Freeden 2021-11-05 This book comprehensively collects the
thinking - over the last 25 years - of one the most important contemporary
scholars in the field of ideology studies. Clearly organised, it expounds on the
changing nature of the sub-discipline, its components and methods of
investigation. As such, it serves the need for a general, well-informed
identification and elaboration of thematic possibilities in current ideology
studies and represents the most developed and productive methodological approach
to the study of ideologies in the last three decades. Freeden presents ideology
studies as an evolving and vibrant field, encountering and surmounting a series of
challenges in its successful path towards recognition as a fully legitimate and
respected branch of political theory. This book will be of key interest to
students and scholars of political ideologies, political theory, political
philosophy and more broadly to sociology, political science, anthropology, human
geography, international studies and the humanities.
The Logic of Political Belief Ian Adams 1989
The Analysis of Ideology Raymond Boudon 1991-01-08 This work, by one of Europe's
foremost social theorists, presents a critical history of the concept of ideology.
The author's discussion ranges from the early conceptions of ideology to its
current usage in the works of Barthes, Foucault, Habermas and others. Boudon
develops a distinctive and original approach to the analysis of ideology. Drawing
on a series of case studies, he seeks to explain how and why social actors adhere
so readily to false or dubious ideas. In opposition to those views which associate
ideology with irrationalism, Boudon develops a rationalist theory which helps to
explain why certain ideas are believed by individuals and are thereby effective in
the social world. Rigorously argued and clearly written, this work is a major

An Ideological History of the Communist Party of China: Three-Volume Set Qian
Zheng 2020-05 The Communist Party of China: An Ideological History of the
Communist Party of China is a scholarly 3 volume set, which is a very accessible
study of the largest ruling political party in the world, with over 90 million
members. The examination of the CPC and its powerful reach and influence into
every corner of the state, society and economy of China is imperative to anyone
interested in macro-geopolitical history. Due to the party's secrecy and tight
control over access to its historical archives, the CPC is also one of the least
understood of executive government bodies in the world. This comprehensive
exploration and account of the Party brings insights not revealed in most others
works on the subject in English. Written by renowned experts on CPC's history,
this comprehensive exploration and account traces the development of the thought
underlying the CPC's policies, methods, and actions since its establishment in
1921. Bringing together the best political scholars from China, the United States,
and the United Kingdom and working on this collection for more than three years,
the keys are provided to understand why the Communist Party of China is capable of
governing such a diverse and huge country while leading China to become the global
giant it is today. This insightful analysis of the Party's own narrative of its
ideological progress over nearly a century affords a view rarely available in any
other English-language publication about the Communist Party of China. Volume I
covers the period from the founding of the Party through a turbulent period of
armed revolutionary struggle to the establishment of the new China in 1949. Volume
II picks up there and continues through 1978, the year the Reform and Opening Up
policy was launched. Volume III traces the various policies and development of the
CPC's ideology through the Reform and Opening Up era up until the present time.
The key issues of each historical period are covered in great detail, with careful
analysis of the errors and rectification of errors that led to the ultimate
development of a sound Marxist policies suited to the actual current socioeconomic conditions of contemporary.To understand China, one has to understand the
Chinese Communist Party. China's economic rise, its human rights record, its
turbulent history and relations with the United States must be examined and
understood through the central issues related to how the ruling Communist
government works. This is the first monograph on the ideological history of the
Communist Party of China in the English-speaking world. Academics, students,
researchers, China affairs experts and any individual interested in political
science and current geopolitical realities will learn much from reading this soonto-be classic in contemporary Sino studies.
Scottish Unionist Ideology 1886-1965 Jonathan Wales 2020-08 Diese Monografie
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restatement of Boudon's theoretical views and a timely intervention in current
debates. It will be of particular interest to students of sociology, politics and
philosophy.
State of the Union Nelson Lichtenstein 2002 In a fresh and timely
reinterpretation, Nelson Lichtenstein examines how trade unionism has waxed and
waned in the nation's political and moral imagination, among both devoted
partisans and intransigent foes. From the steel foundry to the burger-grill, from
Woodrow Wilson to John Sweeney, from Homestead to Pittston, Lichtenstein weaves
together a compelling matrix of ideas, stories, strikes, laws, and people in a
streamlined narrative of work and labor in the twentieth century. The "labor
question" became a burning issue during the Progressive Era because its solution
seemed essential to the survival of American democracy itself. Beginning there,
Lichtenstein takes us all the way to the organizing fever of contemporary Los
Angeles, where the labor movement stands at the center of the effort to transform
millions of new immigrants into alert citizen unionists. He offers an expansive
survey of labor's upsurge during the 1930s, when the New Deal put a white, male
version of industrial democracy at the heart of U.S. political culture. He debunks
the myth of a postwar "management-labor accord" by showing that there was (at
most) a limited, unstable truce. Lichtenstein argues that the ideas that had once
sustained solidarity and citizenship in the world of work underwent a radical
transformation when the rights-centered social movements of the 1960s and 1970s
captured the nation's moral imagination. The labor movement was therefore
tragically unprepared for the years of Reagan and Clinton: although technological
change and a new era of global economics battered the unions, their real failure
was one of ideas and political will. Throughout, Lichtenstein argues that labor's
most important function, in theory if not always in practice, has been the
vitalization of a democratic ethos, at work and in the larger society. To the
extent that the unions fuse their purpose with that impulse, they can once again
become central to the fate of the republic. State of the Union is an incisive
history that tells the story of one of America's defining aspirations.
Political concepts and time Javier Fernández Sebastián 2011-08-10 The essays
compiled in this volume, written by distinguished experts, present a broad
panorama of the most important methodological challenges faced by conceptual
history today, as well as some more specific contributions regarding the temporal
dimension of certain modern concepts. At a moment when time and concepts ,and
political concepts in particular, are no longer obvious and taken for granted but
have themselves become historical matter, this book does not limit itself to an
updating of the state of the art; it also offers very useful lessons for the
development of future research into this field.
Using Political Ideas Barbara Goodwin 2016-12-19 ‘A gem of a book, with clear and
insightful explanations of ideological positions with informed and thoughtprovoking case studies. Goodwin cleverly interweaves real-world examples and the
influence of key thinkers in a discursive dialogue with the reader to ensure
conceptual ideas are retained without losing any of the academic rigour. The
format of this book is particularly useful for tutorial discussions on political
theory or politics in practice.’ —Jonathan Kirkup, Politics Lecturer, Cardiff
University ‘Comprehensive, and covers the main ideologies in an interesting way .
. . takes a critical and engaging perspective . . . framed in the context of
debates around the meaning and purpose of theoretical enquiry . . . a more
rewarding read than its competitors.’ —Madeleine Davis, Department of Politics,
Queen Mary, University of London ‘This book is pitched at a good level for bright
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and interested undergraduates . . . the combination of ideologies and concepts in
one book is a major selling point.’ —Paul Taggart, Professor of Politics,
University of Sussex ‘It's great to see another edition of this excellent text
book which gets to the heart of matters in a direct and student-friendly way.’
—Mark Donovan, Senior Lecturer in Politics, Cardiff University Using Political
Ideas is a unique blend of political philosophy, political theory and history of
political thought. It combines a critique of the major ideologies of recent and
contemporary society with an analysis of the ideas that form the very stuff of
political debate. By exposing the interplay between ideas and ideologies, it shows
why political opponents often speak at cross-purposes and why rational agreement
is so hard to achieve in politics. The sixth edition of this well-respected and
widely known text will be welcomed by those interested in questions such as: Is
equality more important than personal freedom? Does the majority have the right to
dictate to the minority in multicultural society? Is nationalism a progressive
force in the world? Politics does not stand still, there are always new
controversies and ideological conflicts and the climate of discussion changes. The
sixth edition of this best-selling book is fully updated and includes a new
chapter on authoritarian ideologies to reflect the growing extreme right-wing
politics in parts of Europe. This edition also provides a variety of new learning
features, a comprehensive glossary, detailed lists of further reading and a list
of questions for discussion.
The Ideology of Political Reactionaries Richard Shorten 2021-12-31 The Ideology of
Political Reactionaries offers a new perspective on the beliefs reactionaries
share, presenting a theory of reactionary ideology in the process. Rather than
taking self-contradictions in the reactionary imagination as a reason for
diminishment, complexity is taken as a challenge. The book argues that the
features that unite reactionaries lie in rhetoric. Reactionaries make three
persuasive appeals: to decadence, conspiracy, and indignation. They also display
some recurrent styles. The book’s rhetorical approach entails a critique of the
alternative approaches to reactionary politics (dubbed as ‘dispositional’,
‘sociological’, and ‘conceptual’). At the heart of the book is the textual
analysis of the writings of a range of figures who are chosen in deliberate
diversity and who have interacted with political audiences in different eras and
settings: Edmund Burke, Joseph de Maistre, Sarah Palin, Donald Trump, Adolf
Hitler, Éric Zemmour, Joe McCarthy, Anders Breivik, and Nigel Farage. Analysis of
their writings helps the book to reckon with some particular puzzles of ideologies
and rhetoric. These puzzles include the proximity of reactionaries to
conservatism, the ambiguity of their nostalgia, the myth of their essential
charisma, and the apparent fetishization of facts. The Ideology of Political
Reactionaries ought to interest anyone concerned about current ideological trends
and, in particular, students and scholars of politics and history.
The Oxford Handbook of Political Ideologies Michael Freeden 2013-08-15 This is the
first comprehensive volume to offer a state of the art investigation both of the
nature of political ideologies and of their main manifestations. The diversity of
ideology studies is represented by a mixture of the range of theories that
illuminate the field, combined with an appreciation of the changing complexity of
concrete ideologies and the emergence of new ones. Ideologies, however, are always
with us. The Handbook is divided into three sections: The first is divided into
three sections: The first reflects some of the latest thinking about the
development of ideology on an historical dimension, from the standpoints of
conceptual history, Marx studies, social science theory and history, and leading
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schools of continental philosophy. The second includes some of the most recent
interpretations and theories of ideology, all of which are sympathetic in their
own ways to its exploration and close investigation, even when judiciously
critical of its social impact. This section contains many of the more salient
contemporary accounts of ideology. The third focuses on the leading ideological
families and traditions, as well as on some of their cultural and geographical
manifestations, incorporating both historical and contemporary perspectives. Each
chapter is written by an expert in their field, bringing the latest approaches and
understandings to their task. The Handbook will position the study of ideologies
in the mainstream of political theory and political analysis and will attest to
its indispensability both to courses on political theory and to scholars who wish
to take their understanding of ideologies in new directions.
History, Power, Ideology Donald L. Donham 1990-08-31 Does Marxism reflect
uncritically the conceptual system it fights against, rather than a truly
comprehensive approach to human history? Drawing on innovative work in
anthropology, history and philosophy, Professor Donham confronts this problem in
analyzing a radically different social order: the former Maale kingdom of southern
Ethiopia. Unlike capitalism, where inequality is organized by contracts between
'free' individuals, powerful men in Maale were conceived as 'begetting' others
through control of biological fertility and material fortune. The author
scrutinizes this unusual system of domination in order to sharpen issues in social
and cultural theory. He concludes that the interpretation of symbols and analysis
of historical contingency should be crucial steps in any Marxist investigation.
This unusual combination of social theory and ethnography will appeal to
anthropologists, sociologists and political scientists.
Liberalism as Ideology Ben Jackson 2012-02-16 Liberalism is the dominant ideology
of our time, yet its character remains the subject of intense scholarly and
political controversy. Debates about the liberal political tradition - about its
history, its central philosophical commitments, its implications for political
practice - lie at the very heart of the discipline of political theory. Many
outstanding political theorists have contributed to the growing sophistication of
these debates in recent years, but the original voice of Michael Freeden deserves
particular attention. In the course of a body of work that spans over thirty
years, Freeden's iconoclastic contributions have posed important challenges to the
dominant understandings of liberal ideology, history, and theory. Such work has
sought to redefine the very essence of what it is to be a liberal. This book
brings together an international group of historians, philosophers, and political
scientists to evaluate the impact of Freeden's work and to reassess its central
claims.
Liberalism as Ideology Ben Jackson 2012-02-16 Liberalism is the dominant ideology
of our time, yet its character remains the subject of intense scholarly and
political controversy. Inspired by the work of Michael Freeden, this book brings
together an internationally-respected cast of scholars to debate liberalism and to
redefine the very essence of what it is to be a liberal.
Marx and Engels's "German ideology" Manuscripts Terrell Carver 2014-12-17 Since
the 1920s, scholars have promoted a set of manuscripts, long abandoned by Marx and
Engels, to canonical status in book form as The German Ideology, and in particular
its 'first chapter,' known as 'I. Feuerbach.' Part one of this revolutionary study
relates in detail the political history through which these manuscripts were
editorially fabricated into editions and translations, so that they could
represent an important exposition of Marx's 'theory of history.' Part two presents
political-history-and-the-analysis-of-ideology

a wholly-original view of the so-called 'Feuerbach' manuscripts in a page-by-page
English-language rendition of these discontinuous fragments. By including the
hitherto devalued corrections that each author made in draft, the new text invites
the reader into a unique laboratory for their collaborative work. An 'Analytical
Introduction' shows how Marx's and Engels's thinking developed in duologue as they
altered individual words and phrases on these 'left-over' polemical pages.
End of History and the Last Man Francis Fukuyama 2006-03-01 Ever since its first
publication in 1992, The End of History and the Last Man has provoked controversy
and debate. Francis Fukuyama's prescient analysis of religious fundamentalism,
politics, scientific progress, ethical codes, and war is as essential for a world
fighting fundamentalist terrorists as it was for the end of the Cold War. Now
updated with a new afterword, The End of History and the Last Man is a modern
classic.
The Historical Origins of Republican Economic Ideology John Christopher Becker
2022 This dissertation seeks to understand the historical origins of modern
Republican economic ideology. I contribute to this topic by using computational
text analysis methods to quantitatively characterize ideological language from the
past and track its persistence into modern political speech. The first chapter
tracks the persistence of segregationist language from the mid-20th Century in
economic speeches today. The second paper focuses on the persistence of
conservative and liberal language from the New Deal era. Finally, the third paper
focuses on the specific issue of immigration and compares attitudes of politicians
in the past vs. the present. I contribute to the economic history literature by
more comprehensively quantitatively linking language from the past and present
using innovative natural language processing methods and interpreting these
findings within the broader historical context.
The Origins and Dynamics of Inequality Jon D. Wisman 2022 Introduction:
Inequality, sex, politics, and ideology -- Blame it on sex -- From aboriginal
equality to limited and unstable inequality -- The dynamics of religious
legitimation -- The state, civilization, and extreme inequality -- The critical
break : the bourgeoisie unchained -- Theological revolution and the idea of
equality -- The shift toward secular ideology -- Workers gain formal political
power -- From American exceptionalism to the great compression -- Simon Kuznets'
happy prognosis crushed in an ideological coup -- Inequality, conspicuous
consumption, and the growth trap -- The problem is inequality, not private
property and markets -- What future for inequality?
Ideas and Politics in Social Science Research Daniel Beland 2010-12-10 Writing
about ideas, John Maynard Keynes noted that they are "more powerful than is
commonly understood. Indeed the world is ruled by little else." One would expect,
therefore, that political science--a discipline that focuses specifically on the
nature of power--would have a healthy respect for the role of ideas. However, for
a variety of reasons--not least of which is the influence of rational choice
theory, which presumes that individuals are self-maximizing rational actors--this
is not the case, and the literature on the topic is fairly thin. As the stellar
cast of contributors to this volume show, ideas are in fact powerful shapers of
political and social life. In Ideas and Politics in Social Science Research,
Daniel B?land and Robert Henry Cox have gathered leading scholars from a variety
of subdisciplines in political science and sociology to provide a general overview
of the theoretical, empirical, and methodological issues raised by social science
research on ideas and politics. Throughout, they hone in on three central
questions. What is the theoretical basis for studying ideas in politics? What are
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the best methods? What sort of empirical puzzles can be solved by examining ideas
and related phenomena such as discourse, policy paradigms, and framing processes?
In sum, this is a state-of-the-art academic work on both the role of ideas in
politics and the analytical utility that derives from studying them.
Ideologies and Political Theory
New Possibilities for American Political History Samuel P. Hays 1964
Ideology, Psychology, and Law Jon Hanson 2012-01-11 Formally, the law purports to
be based solely in reasoned analysis, devoid of ideological bias or unconscious
influences. Judges claim to act as umpires applying the rules, not making them. As
most legal scholars understand, however, the impression that the legal system
projects is largely an illusion. Over the last decade or so, political scientists
and legal academics have begun studying the linkages between ideologies, on one
hand, and legal principles and policy outcomes on the other. This book is the
first to bring many of the world's experts on those topics together to examine the
sometimes unsettling interactions between psychology, ideology, and law.
Ideology Michael Freeden 2003-06-26 Ideology is one of the most controversial
terms in the political vocabulary, exciting both revulsion and inspiration. This
book examines the reasons for those views, and explains why ideologies deserve
respect as a major form of political thinking. It investigates the centrality of
ideology both as a political phenomenon and as an organizing framework of
political thought and action. It explores the changing understandings of ideology
as a concept, and the arguments of the main ideologies. By employing the latest
insights from a range of disciplines, the reader is introduced to the vitality and
force of a crucial resource at the disposal of societies, through which sense and
purpose is assigned to the political world. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in
almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get
ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics
highly readable.
Human and Minority Rights Protection by Multiple Diversity Governance Joseph Marko
2019-03-04 Human and Minority Rights Protection by Multiple Diversity Governance
provides a comprehensive overview and critical analysis of minority protection
through national constitutional law and international law in Europe. Using a
critical theoretical and methodological approach, this textbook: provides a
historical analysis of state formation and nation building in Europe with context
of religious wars and political revolutions, including the (re-)conceptualisation
of basic concepts and terms such as territoriality, sovereignty, state, nation and
citizenship; deconstructs all primordial theories of ethnicity and provides a
sociologically informed political theory for how to reconcile the functional
prerequisites for political unity, legal equality and social cohesion with the
preservation of cultural diversity; examines the liberal and nationalist
ideological framing of minority protection in liberal-democratic regimes,
including the case law of the European Court of Human Rights and the European
Court of Justice; analyses the ongoing trend of re-nationalisation in all parts of
Europe and the number of legal instruments and mechanisms from voting rights to
proportional representation in state bodies, forms of cultural and territorial
autonomy and federalism. This textbook will be essential reading for students,
scholars and practitioners interested in European politics, human and minority
rights, constitutional and international law, governance and nationalism.
The Decline of Liberalism As an Ideology John H. Hallowell 2007-03 Many of the
political-history-and-the-analysis-of-ideology

earliest books, particularly those dating back to the 1900s and before, are now
extremely scarce and increasingly expensive. We are republishing these classic
works in affordable, high quality, modern editions, using the original text and
artwork.
Utopianism: A Very Short Introduction Lyman Tower Sargent 2010-09-23 There are
many debates about utopia - What constitutes a utopia? Are utopias benign or
dangerous? Is the idea of utopianism essential to Christianity or heretical? What
is the relationship between utopia and ideology? This Very Short Introduction
explores these issues and examines utopianism and its history. Lyman Sargent
discusses the role of utopianism in literature, and in the development of colonies
and in immigration. The idea of utopia has become commonplace in social and
political thought, both negatively and positively. Some thinkers see a trajectory
from utopia to totalitarianism with violence an inevitable part of the mix. Others
see utopia directly connected to freedom and as a necessary element in the fight
against totalitarianism. In Christianity utopia is labelled as both heretical and
as a fundamental part of Christian belief, and such debates are also central to
such fields as architecture, town and city planning, and sociology among many
others Sargent introduces and summarizes the debates over the utopia in
literature, communal studies, social and political theory, and theology. ABOUT THE
SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains
hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the
perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine
facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
Politics: A Very Short Introduction Kenneth Minogue 2000-02-24 In this provocative
but balanced essay, Kenneth Minogue discusses the development of politics from the
ancient world to the twentieth century. He prompts us to consider why political
systems evolve, how politics offers both power and order in our society, whether
democracy is always a good thing, and what future politics may have in the twentyfirst century. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These
pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to
make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
A Short History of Western Ideology Rolf Petri 2018-02-22 We are arguably living
in a 'postideological' era. However, when we tune into the TV news we can hear
political leaders talk about 'advanced' societies, geopolitical experts suggest
'humanitarian' interventions, and sober events presenters qualify a murder as
'barbaric'. What does this mean? In this comprehensive book, Rolf Petri reveals
how our everyday political language is full of ideological representations of the
world, and places them in an accessible historical narration. From the
secularization of Europe and the Enlightenment project of 'civilization' to the
contemporary preoccupation with ecological catastrophes or the end of history, A
Short History of Western Ideology carves out the central elements of western
ideology. It focuses on a wide variety of issues including religion, colonialism,
race and gender, which are essential for how we conceive of the modern world. By
creating an awareness of the ideological character of the western worldview, its
limits and its flaws, this book warns us of the dangers that derive from a selfrighteous mindset. It is stimulating and important reading for history and
politics students seeking to understand the ideology of the western world.
Popular Politics in Nineteenth-century England Rohan McWilliam 1998 This provides
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an accessible introduction to the culture of English popular politics between 1815
and 1900. McWilliam assesses popular ideology and reveals a much richer social
history emerging in the light of recent historiographical developmentsPopular
Politics in Nineteenth Century England provides an accessible introduction to the
culture of English popular politics between 1815 and 1900, the period from Luddism
to the New Liberalism. This is an area that has attracted great historical
interest and has undergone fundamental revision in the last two decades. Did the
industrial revolution create the working class movement or was liberalism (which
transcended class divisions) the key mode of political argument?Rohan McWilliam
brings this central debate up to date for students of Nineteenth Century British
History. He assesses popular ideology in relation to the state, the nation, gender
and the nature of party formation, and reveals a much richer social history
emerging in the light of recent historiographical developments.
Ideologies and the Corruption of Thought Joseph Gabel 2018-01-16 Edited and with
an introduction by Alan Sica. In 1975 Joseph Gabel published a modern masterpiece
which appeared in English as False Consciousness: An Essay on Reification.
Combining his special knowledge of existential psychiatry, axiology, Marxism, and
political history, Gabel proposed the utterly novel idea that victims of serious
mental disturbances (especially paranoia and schizophrenia) reproduce those
distorted thought patterns commonly associated with ideological beliefs at the
collective level. Such beliefs initially had been laid bare in the 1920s by
Gabel's intellectual progenitors, Karl Mannheim and George Lukacs. Gabel's
remarkable innovation was to transfer the private crisis of mental collapse into
the analytic framework previously reserved for ideological critique, making him an
expert on what was later called "the micro-macro problem." Ideologies and the
Corruption of Thought includes Gabel's essays over the last 40 years,
characteristically treating micro and macro theoretical matters simultaneously.
Originally written in French and German, they have been recast in idiomatic
English and bibliographically updated. Using a unique mode and vocabulary of
analysis, Gabel offers theoretical investigations of McCarthyism and Stalinism
(original and more recent types), as well as Althusser, Orwell, and Jonathan Swift
in his capacity as a psychiatric theorist. He also explores anti-Zionism, antiSemitism, and a fascinating case study of a paranoid who regarded himself as the
pope. In addition this volume includes a range of general commentaries on
ideological "thought," utopianism, and false consciousness. This rich feast of
social and political analysis and theory illuminates a range of contemporary
concerns: racism, utopian fantasy, ethnocentrism, anti-Semitism, the interplay of
social structure and mental illness, and ideological transformations of social
life, which only Gabel's unique mixture of the clinical and the political could
achieve. It will be studied with interest by all theorists and politically alert
readers in the social sciences, philosophy, and related fields of study.
The Meaning of Ideology Michael Freeden 2013-10-18 This is the first collection to
bring together leading scholars from diverse disciplines to offer a variety of
perspectives on ideology and its analysis, emphasizing the input of different
intellectual and scholarly traditions to the meaning of ideology. The articles
explore commonalities in the use and understanding of ideology as well as
delineating constructive differences in its interpretation, while illuminating the
changes that the concept of ideology, as well as the practices it signifies, has
undergone in recent years. Contributions are included from the fields of political
theory, history, literature, political science, cultural studies, post-Marxism,
discourse analysis, language studies, law, and sociology. The Meaning of Ideology
political-history-and-the-analysis-of-ideology

advances our understanding of the intricacy and relevance of ideology, and offers
the latest theories and insights that currently inform scholarship on the subject.
Ideology emerges through the pages of this collection more strongly than ever as a
major tool of understanding political language and as a durable and normal
phenomenon that is inherent in the many ways we conceive the world around us. This
book was previously published as a special issue of The Journal of Political
Ideologies and will be of interest to students of political ideologies and
political and social theory.
Capital and Ideology Thomas Piketty 2020-03-10 The epic successor to one of the
most important books of the century: at once a retelling of global history, a
scathing critique of contemporary politics, and a bold proposal for a new and
fairer economic system. Thomas Piketty’s bestselling Capital in the Twenty-First
Century galvanized global debate about inequality. In this audacious follow-up,
Piketty challenges us to revolutionize how we think about politics, ideology, and
history. He exposes the ideas that have sustained inequality for the past
millennium, reveals why the shallow politics of right and left are failing us
today, and outlines the structure of a fairer economic system. Our economy,
Piketty observes, is not a natural fact. Markets, profits, and capital are all
historical constructs that depend on choices. Piketty explores the material and
ideological interactions of conflicting social groups that have given us slavery,
serfdom, colonialism, communism, and hypercapitalism, shaping the lives of
billions. He concludes that the great driver of human progress over the centuries
has been the struggle for equality and education and not, as often argued, the
assertion of property rights or the pursuit of stability. The new era of extreme
inequality that has derailed that progress since the 1980s, he shows, is partly a
reaction against communism, but it is also the fruit of ignorance, intellectual
specialization, and our drift toward the dead-end politics of identity. Once we
understand this, we can begin to envision a more balanced approach to economics
and politics. Piketty argues for a new “participatory” socialism, a system founded
on an ideology of equality, social property, education, and the sharing of
knowledge and power. Capital and Ideology is destined to be one of the
indispensable books of our time, a work that will not only help us understand the
world, but that will change it.
Political Ideology in the Mexican Mural, 1920-1940 Robert Hudson Patterson 1963
Nationalism Anthony D. Smith 2013-04-26 For the last two centuries, nationalism
has been a central feature of society and politics. Few ideologies can match its
power and resonance, and no other political movement and symbolic language has
such worldwide appeal and resilience. But nationalism is also a form of public
culture and political religion, which draws on much older cultural and symbolic
forms. Seeking to do justice to these different facets of nationalism, the second
edition of this popular and respected overview has been revised and updated with
contemporary developments and the latest scholarly work. It aims to provide a
concise and accessible introduction to the core concepts and varieties of
nationalist ideology; a clear analysis of the major competing paradigms and
theories of nations and nationalism; a critical account of the often opposed
histories and periodization of the nation and nationalism; and an assessment of
the prospects of nationalism and its continued global power and persistence. Broad
and comparative in scope, the book is strongly interdisciplinary, drawing on ideas
and insights from history, political science, sociology and anthropology. The
focus is theoretical, but it also includes a fresh examination of some of the main
historical and contemporary empirical contributions to the literature on the
5/6

Downloaded from sqlpass.nl on August 9, 2022 by guest

subject. It will continue to be an invaluable resource for students of nationalism
across the social sciences.
Social Change and Politics in Turkey Kemal H. Karpat 1973
Ideologies and Political Theory Michael Freeden 1996-10-25 Ideologies play a
crucial role in the way we understand and shape the political world. But no one
has yet satisfactorily explained the nature of ideologies themselves. In this
important study, Michael Freeden offers a ground-breaking approach to the subject.
Drawing on the political experience of Britain, France, Germany, and the USA over
the past two centuries, the author provides an in-depth examination of the key
political ideologies: liberalism, conservatism, socialism, feminism, and green
political thought. He goes on to outline a powerful and sophisticated new theory
of ideologies and argues that by paying special attention to the complexity,
conceptual inter-relationship, and historical and contemporary context of
ideologies we can both better understand them and reinvigorate the study of
political theory. From reviews of the hardback: 'What is on offer here is both a
highly original and profoundly stimulating analysis of ideological thinking.
Freeden's book will undoubtedly shape and redefine the field of 'ideological
studies' as it presently stands, initiating fruitful lines of research for many
years to come. . . . There is much to admire in this book.' History of European
Ideas 'The approach is immensely illuminating. . . . The outstanding merit of
Freeden's work is that he has shown what political philosophy presently lacks, and
has done so by demonstrating that ideologies should not be dismissed as merely the
'poor cousins' of philosophies. Both political theory and political philosophy
have a great deal to learn from this book.' Radical Philosophy
Third Way Discourse Steve Bastow 2003 This book introduces the history of third
way ideology, surveys its various contrasting forms and locates it within the
context of a recurrent crisis of modern European ideologies.
The Renewal of Radicalism Matthew Kidd 1920-07-16 The renewal of radicalism maps
the trajectory of Labour politics from its origins in the mid-Victorian tradition
of working-class radicalism through to its emergence as a major electoral force in
the 1920s. Focusing on largely neglected areas in southern England, the book
offers a new narrative of continuity that challenges conventional understandings
of English political history. By applying the conceptual analysis of ideologies to
the world of local politics, the book identifies, for the first time, the
conceptual building blocks of radical and labourist ideologies. It also offers
fresh perspectives on the Labour party's contribution to the 'nationalisation' of
political culture, the survival of restrictive assumptions about gender, place,
work and race in the face of socio-economic change, and the process through which
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identities and ideologies were forged at a local level.
Fascism and Political Theory Daniel Woodley 2009-09-17 Fascism and Political
Theory offers both students and researchers a thematic analysis of fascism,
focusing on the structural and ideological links between fascism, capitalism and
modernity. Intended as a critical discussion of the origins and development of
fascist ideology, each chapter deals with a core substantive issue in political
theory relevant to the study of fascism and totalitarianism, beginning with an
assessment of the current state of debate. The emphasis on formal ideology in
contemporary Anglo-American historiography has increased our awareness of the
complexity and eclectic nature of fascist ideologies which challenge liberalism
and social democracy. Yet in too many recent works, a programmatic or essentialist
reading of fascist ideology as a ‘secular religion’ is taken for granted, while
researchers remain preoccupied with the search for an elusive ‘fascist minimum’.
In this book Woodley emphasizes that many outstanding questions remain, including
the structural and ideological links between fascism and capitalism, the social
construction of fascist nationalism, and the origins of fascist violence in
European colonialism. This volume consolidates the reader’s theoretical
understanding and provides the interdisciplinary skills necessary to understand
the concrete social, economic and political conditions which generate and sustain
fascism. A timely critique of culturalist and revisionist approaches in fascism
studies which provides a concise overview of theoretical debates between
liberalism, Marxism and poststructuralism, this text will be of great interest to
students of politics, modern history and sociology.
Ideology and the Collapse of the Soviet System Neil Robinson 1995-01-01 '. . .
this is an excellent book which sheds considerable light upon the role of
ideology, particularly in the last years of the Soviet Union.' - Graeme Gill,
Europe - Asia Studies '. . . this work is a serious attempt to bring ideology back
into discussions about the end of the Soviet Union.' - Bartholomew Goldyn, Slovo
This innovative book offers a critical history of the development of Soviet
ideology, discussing its centrality to Soviet politics and the destructive effect
that it had on the Gorbachev reforms. Neil Robinson analyses the nature and
historical evolution of Soviet ideology between 1917 and 1985 to demonstrate the
structural importance of Soviet ideological discourse and the uncertain place that
it allocated to the communist party in the Soviet political system. On the basis
of this analysis, Dr Robinson provides a fresh interpretation of Gorbachev's
political reforms. He describes the ideological dynamic that underwrote the
development of perestroika, how Gorbachev's ideas on democratization sent
contradictory messages to the communist party, and how this stimulated opposition
to perestroika from party cadres and Soviet society.
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